
Sensei Eliza Cabanig 
Receives New Teacher Recognition 

Award  
From the Stockton Unified Board of Education! 

 
Our own Sensei Eliza Cabanig who teaches the junior program at Tibon’s Goju Ryu main 
dojo in Stockton was awarded New Teacher Recognition Award by the Stockton Unified 
Board of Education.   
The Principal of John Marshall Middle School nominated her where she teaches 8th 
graders.  We are very proud her.  Keep up the great work Eliza! 
 


